Uncompahgre Pit

Appendix 6

Access Road Crossing Design over Montrose Canal

An engineer-approved road crossing design has not been obtained at this time. The existing bridge was
found to be inadequate for the proposed truck traffic. Several alternatives were proposed by a
professional structural engineer.

The bridge will be designed by a registered, professional engineer and constructed to the specifications
listed in Dean Bosworth's Engineering Evaluation dated june 13, 2013. The State of Colorado will be
provided with a copy of these plans.



